

Aloha!

The board has been quiet this summer as everyone travels to visit family or chases children through the summer daze of free time and infinite possibility for summer activities. We will be meeting at the end of August to draft our prospectus for the Annual Member Show in October at Hoomaluhia. It will be the 58th annual show this year - ready your beautiful work and stay tuned for details!

Call for Entry

There are a few very exciting shows coming up as fall begins. Please visit our call for entry page in the website if you are looking for interesting events. We don't list them all, but we have some of the local shows.

The Japanese Chamber of Commerce is holding the annual Excellence Show with intake in August

The Hawaii Watercolor Society Open Show 2017 will have intake in September WAG 58th Annual Member Show will have intake in October

More details are on the website. http://windwardartistsguild.org/call-for-entry/

Warren's Super Special Super Secret Book Stash!

Warren Stenberg has a collection of awesome instructional books he is looking to sell for very low prices to fellow artists in WAG or AHA. Please See his words below:

My extensive private collection of 150+ INSTRUCTIONAL ART BOOKS liquidated.

How to Paint OILS; How to Paint ACRYLICS;

How to Paint WATERCOLORS; How to DRAW & SKETCH; How to SCULPT. Understanding COLORS; Understanding VALUES; How to SCREENPRINT; Understanding LIGHT, etc., etc., etc.

All at super reduced prices.

Buy 10 and get an 11th FREE!

COME BROWSE. APPOINTMENT ONLY.

Warren Stenberg

(contact info removed for internet version)

Congratulations!

Congratulations to Jimmy Tablante on his acceptance into the San Diego Watercolor 37th Annual International Exhibition! I found out via the HWS newsletter and thought y'all would like to hear too!

Save the Date

Save the date for the Christmas Party - Sunday evening, Dec. 3. Kaneohe Yacht Club.

That's all for now, but look for another newsletter at the end of August with the prospectus for the upcoming Members Show. Until then, happy creating!

Wendy Roberts
WAG webmaster

P.S. If you have news for the WAG newsletter, feel free to email me wendy (at) wendyrobertsfineart.com